
From: Mohammed Hussan 

Sent: 29 November 2022 11:18 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 2022/3853/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Hi, 

 

I am resident of Camden, living in the Camden Town area, writing in support of the restoration East 

Vaults and Dead Dog Basin spaces. I am particularly in favour of Permanent Cultural Exhibition 

Spaces that aim to recognise contributions of Black, Asian and other ethnic groups by offering them 

a platform to showcase their talents. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mohammed 

 

 


